
Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

We are writing to you on behalf of the Community Action Board of Santa Cruz County, Inc.’s 
(CAB) Board of Directors to request your support in re-appointing Kristen Brown to the CAB 
Board as the City of Capitola’s representative. Kristen has been closely involved in helping our 
organization move forward in many ways, especially in providing advocacy and thoughtful 
actions for decisions we make regarding our low-income and struggling communities. 

Kristen has been an outstanding, dedicated member of the CAB Board, representing the City of 
Capitola, for almost nine (9) years, including serving as Co-Chair and Treasurer for several 
years. Her leadership and expertise is vital for many of our upcoming projects at CAB. 

Over the past 9 years, Kristen has been instrumental in supporting CAB’s fiscal oversight and 
she was newly re-elected as Board Treasurer in October. We fully support her re-appointment to 
stay on CAB Board of Directors. As you already know from working with her, she is one of those 
people you want to stay connected with because she is a strong and resourceful leader. With 
that in mind, we ask that you re-appoint Kristen Brown as the representative of the City of 
Capitola on the Community Action Board of Santa Cruz County, Inc.’s Board of Directors. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your continuing partnership. 

Respectfully, 

Elizabeth Carr 

CAB Board Co-Chair and President/ 
CEO, Santa Cruz Community Credit Union 

Community Action Board of Santa Cruz County, Inc. 

Alma Mendoza

CAB Board Co-Chair
Housing Program Manager, Monarch Services


